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Hello, 

 

 

I completely understand the desire and need to limit access in order to minimize the negative impact that crowds

have on the land. 

 

 

My issue is with the fee.

 

 

If it ispossible to have the system needed in order to limit access and be able to effectively &amp;quot;close the

door&amp;quot; and be able to say &amp;quot;sorry, no more, full for today.&amp;quot; This would achieve what

is publicly being given as the reason for this new fee.  Once this system is in place, then charging a fee would not

be necessary. 

 

 

I understand the fee may very well be necessary to put such a system in place, but it is not much of a stretch to

see this as someone trying to open up a new revenue stream. 

 

 

I would be much more open to charging more for the annual northwest forest pass and day passes. This would

provide more funds, lower the amount of visitors due to the higher cost upfront, while still giving those that enjoy

the mountains the freedom to go when they want. 

 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Jeremy Jahr

Redmond, OR.
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